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Shirley Harris <shirley.harris@clinton.k12.mi.us> Wed, Mar 10, 2021 at 6:17 PM 
To: Karen Perez <karen.perez@clinton.k12.mi.us> 

board workshop meeting minutes 3-6-21 

present in person: Jim, Kelly, Steve, Shirley, Monica and  remotely Dale 

9 am - 11 am  High school media center. 

In alignment with our strategic plan and budget responsibilities: 

 We reviewed a district vehicle list.  Make, model, year, miles, with projections to estimated length of service and 
replacement timelines. We realize this schedule may change if we continue to run the buses twice a day.   
Question for Jim: approximately how many students are on each bus daily before and after school? 

Second, we reviewed a building and grounds work list for 2021-2022. Prioritizing building needs and costs. 
Question for Jim: which jobs will be done inhouse and which will go out for bid? 

April 17, 2021 will be our next workshop. 
I'd like board members to review/bring Jim's evaluation and be prepared to ask for clarification on any items they may 
have. 

Thank you, 
Shirley Harris 
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